
     
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk

 
City Clerk’s Office

        
Tel:   416-392-5227 
Fax:  416-392-1879 
e-mail:  coneill1@toronto.ca 
Web: www.toronto.ca 

 
Secretariat

 
Colleen O’Neill

 
Toronto Preservation Board 
City Hall, 10th Floor, West 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

  
October 12, 2007   

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Lonsdale Road Apartments – Inclusion of 14 Properties on Heritage Inventory 
(Ward 22 St. Paul’s)  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board recommended to the Toronto and East York Community 
Council that:  

1. City Council include the following 14 properties on the City of Toronto Inventory of 
Heritage Properties:  

i. 306 Lonsdale Road (apartment building); 
ii. 308 Lonsdale Road (apartment building); 
iii. 310 Lonsdale Road (Russell Hill Apartments); 
iv. 311 Lonsdale Road (apartment building); 
v. 312 Lonsdale Road (Lonsdale Manor Apartments); 
vi. 313 Lonsdale Road (Manor Court Apartments); 
vii. 314 Lonsdale Road (Forest Hill Apartments); 
viii. 315 Lonsdale Road (Manor Court Apartments); 
ix. 316 Lonsdale Road (Forest Hill Apartments); 
x. 317 Lonsdale Road (apartment building); 
xi. 319 Lonsdale Road (apartment building); 
xii. 320 Lonsdale Road (320 Lonsdale Road Apartments); 
xiii. 321 Lonsdale Road (Killarney Mansions Apartments); and 
xiv. 323 Lonsdale Road (Dunvegan Court Apartments).  

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on October 11, 2007, considered the report (August 15, 2007) 
from the Director, Policy and Research, City Planning Division.   
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